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Fortnightly Construction Update - # 50
Dundonnell Wind Farm

The Tilt Renewables team is continuing with the construction of the $560 million Dundonnell Wind Farm 
located approximately 23 kilometres north-east of Mortlake, in the Western District of Victoria. AusNet 
Services have constructed 38 kilometres of 220kV transmission line and a substation, which will connect the 
wind farm to the electricity network.

Event Invitation
Tilt Renewables will be holding a ‘Blade Viewing Event’ and invite the community to come and view the Vestas 
V150-4.2MW 73.7 metre turbine blade which will be installed as part of the Dundonnell Wind Farm. 
Details: Wednesday 4 March, Woorndoo Recreation Reserve, 4pm – 6:30pm. Food and drink will be available 
by gold coin donation to a charity and Tilt Renewables staff will be on hand to answer any questions.

Turbine installation continues to progress with a total of 19 turbine installations complete. The turbines stand 
at 189m high to the tip of the blade, and have a rotor diameter of 150m, making them the largest rotors 
anywhere in Australia. Turbine tower installation is underway at another 17 locations, with tower sections and 
turbine component deliveries ongoing from Portland and Geelong.  The civil crews are dundigging at 
Dundonnell with the excavation of the 80th and final wind turbine foundation completed during the week. 
Cleanout and prep work continues at 14 foundation locations, 66 foundations have been poured and steel 
fixing is underway at multiple locations. The access track and cable networks continue to expand with around 
50km of track now under construction and 34km of cable installed.  

For the Connection Assets, construction is complete and the team is now focussed on rehabilitation and 
project close out works. During February and March there will be works to rehabilitate temporary construction 
areas along the transmission lines (e.g. revegetation around the base of each pole). AusNet services will be 
managing these works. 

All roads are open again. The team is continuing a maintenance program over the coming month which will 
include repairing Boonerah-Estate Road. 
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